COPY.
Tloud's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, EC 1

| inclosure.
f 19th September, 1930.

i Dear Sir,

I have te send herewith a copy of a letter which
I have received from Lloyd's respecting the steamer RORITA®,
and a5 a general examination of this vessel was carried out
at your port in September 1929 (Liverpool report 50.95963),
when it was reported that Fo.5 double hottom tank was
ezanined interally, I shall be glad to be furnished with
any remarks which 'r.Iyle, who held the survey, may be

able to offer thereon.
I an, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL,

5 ©202
Lloyd's Register
[ roougiation
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